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NEWS ANNOUNCEMENT
(17/09/2018)

NEW SECTION 21 APPROVED INFORMATION MEMORANDUM

Following on from the Company’s Board resolution dated 24" August 2018 to provide quarterly verification
reports, it was necessary to make small additions to the Company’s Section 21 Approved Information
Memorandum.

Any changes to the Company’s S21 Approved Information Memorandum require a new review and sign off by
Equity For Growth (Securities) Limited (“EFGS”).

The company is pleased to announce that on the 12" September 2018, EFGS authorised the new S21 Information
Memorandum. Attached is EFGS’s Sign Off letter of Authorisation (see following page).

For a copy of the new S21 Approved Information Memorandum dated 12" September 2018, please contact the
Company.

End of Announcement.



